June 13, 2023

To: Calgary City Council

CITY OF CALGARY
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CITY CLERK'S DEPARTMENT

The Net Zero Development Working Group was assembled by City Administration to share ideas on how
The City can support high performance development through the Land Use Bylaw. The group is
comprised of members of the development industry and technical experts.

As a member of the Net Zero Development Working Group, | support the proposed amendments to the
Land Use Bylaw. Notably, development permit exemptions for exterior insulation and cladding. The

working group is encouraged by The City’s continued efforts to reduce governance barriers for net zero
and high performance development.

We look forward to contributing to future work on the Land Use Bylaw.

Sincerely,
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Dave Krasman SCMP 21_BU_U-DER

OF THE YEAR
Director, Corporate Purchasing FH-RERRES
mobile. (403) 312-4912 phone. (403) 212-4382 fax. (403) 253-3576
email. dkrasman@Jayman.com
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June 14, 2023

To: Calgary City Council

The Net Zero Development Working Group was assembled by City Administration to share ideas on how
The City can support high performance development through the Land Use Bylaw. The group is
comprised of members of the development industry and technical experts.

As a member of the Net Zero Development Working Group, | support the proposed amendments to the
Land Use Bylaw. Notably, development permit exemptions for exterior insulation and cladding. The
working group is encouraged by The City’s continued efforts to reduce governance barriers for net zero
and high performance development.

We look forward to contributing to future work on the Land Use Bylaw.
Sincerely,
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Ryan Scott, on behalf of
Chris Williams, President
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June 6, 2023
To: Calgary City Council

The Net Zero Development Working Group was assembled by City Administration to share ideas on how
The City can support high performance development through the Land Use Bylaw. The group is
comprised of members of the development industry and technical experts.

As a member of the Net Zero Development Working Group, | support the proposed amendments to the
Land Use Bylaw. Notably, development permit exemptions for exterior insulation and cladding. The

working group is encouraged by The City’s continued efforts to reduce governance barriers for net zero
and high performance development.

We look forward to contributing to future work on the Land Use Bylaw.

Sincerely,

Steve Cox puc, Ba, EaficT

Founding Member and Board Chair of Passive House Alberta
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June 14, 2023

To: Calgary City Council

The Net Zero Development Working Group was assembled by City Administration to share ideas on how
The City can support high performance development through the Land Use Bylaw. The group is
comprised of members of the development industry and technical experts.

As a member of the Net Zero Development Working Group, | support the proposed amendments to the
Land Use Bylaw. Notably, development permit exemptions for exterior insulation and cladding. The
working group is encouraged by The City’s continued efforts to reduce governance barriers for net zero
and high performance development.

We look forward to contributing to future work on the Land Use Bylaw.

Sincerely,

Steve Norris
SNAP Building, Inc.




